
                                                            

  World Karate Federation 

C/ Princesa 25, 3º1- 28008 Madrid – Spain 

Phone: +34 91 535 96 32, Fax: +34 91 535 96 33, e-mail: wkf@wkf.net, http://www.wkf.net 

 

WORLD KARATE FEDERATION 

The President 

 
 

 

Mr. Bharat Sharma 

 

Madrid, 22nd December 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Mr. Sharma,  

 

 

It is my pleasure to inform you that the WKF Executive Committee has approved 

your appointment as member of the WKF Technical Commission. I am sure that 

your contribution will add significant value to this commission. 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

Antonio Espinós       

WKF President  

 

 


